
 

 
 
 
 

CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Tuesday, July 5, 2016 

 

At approximately 1:00 a.m. Saturday, July 2, Torrance Police, along with the Gardena 
Police Department, responded to a shots fired call in the 16300 block of Crenshaw 
Boulevard. Upon arrival in the parking lot, they discovered a victim with gunshot 
wounds. The victim was transported in critical condition to Harbor-UCLA Medical 
Center. The victim’s identity was not released and the suspect(s) are unknown at this 
time. 

Important Safety Reminders 

 Have keys in hand before walking to your car 

 Always be aware of your surroundings – remember the use of electronic music  
listening devices and cell phones may significantly distract you  

 Don’t walk alone – use the buddy system  

 In an emergency, dial 9-1-1 from a landline phone, 310-660-3100 from a cell phone, 
or use a campus “Code Blue” emergency phone 

 Night students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as other 
faculty or students with night classes in their building; this provides the opportunity 
for a group of students and faculty to walk to their cars after dark  

 Immediately report any suspicious activity to campus police  

 

 
 

 

If you see something, say something 

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 

http://www.elcamino.edu/
http://www.elcamino.edu/police/

